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Cardinal Orthodontics Relocates to Rock Hill  

 

ST. LOUIS, MO - Cardinal Orthodontics is excited to announce that they will be moving from 
their Webster Groves location into a brand-new building just down the street in Rock Hill, MO. 
The new office is located at: 9628 Manchester Rd., Rock Hill, MO. 63119. 

Cardinal Orthodontics purchased the Webster Groves practice from longtime owner, Dr. Peter 
Crump, in 2017. The new state-of-the-art treatment facility in Rock Hill is more spacious and 
will provide more convenience for new and current patients. 

“I am excited for our new space and everything it has to offer! Each patient chair will have a 
dividing wall to allow for more protection and privacy,” said Dr. James Galea. 

The Webster Groves office will be permanently closing on June 15, 2020 for supplies and office 
equipment to be transferred to Rock Hill. 

“Our team is very excited to begin treating patients in our new location,” Dr. James said. “Not 
only will it increase our efficiency, but it will better the overall flow of our day.” 

Cardinal Orthodontics is now scheduling appointments in their new Rock Hill location for both 
new and current patients. FREE video or in-office consultations can be scheduled on the 
Cardinal website: www.cardinalorthodontics.com or by phone 314.962.6242. 

  ###  
 

At Cardinal Orthodontics, safety and infection control has always been a top priority in keeping 
you and your family safe. In accordance with the American Dental Association (ADA), the 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC), and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
(OSHA), and with an abundance of caution, we have implemented additional practices to keep 
you safe.  
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We offer an online option for your orthodontic exams. You can schedule a free Online Video 
Exam, which can be completed from your home with a camera phone and a video call.  
 
To protect our patients in office we are limiting each patient to one guest per appointment and 
screening temperatures for our patients and their guest as well as providing hand sanitizer 
upon entry.  
 
As always, we are suited up in our personal protective equipment and are asking our guests to 
wear a mask if accompanying a patient to the treatment area.  
 
Your Smile is Just the Start! Cardinal Orthodontics is pleased to offer state-of-the-art 
orthodontic treatment for children and adults including metal and clear braces and Invisalign. 
Call 314.962.6242 today to schedule a free consultation at either location.   
 
 


